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Jail committee to meet in Richardson County 
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners have scheduled January 19 at 6:30
p.m. for the Citizens Advisory Committee to meet with representatives of
Prochaska & Associates to review the Needs Assessment and other information
regarding the proposed Richardson County Jail expansion project. 

A proposal to add a yet to be determined number of beds to the current 24-bed
facility would need to be recommended by the Advisory Committee before it is
put to a vote of the citizens of Richardson County. 

The Board has approved advertising on social media sites for sale, used surplus
cell phones from the Sheriff's Department.

During their January 4 meeting, Commissioners also approved a letter of support
for the Richardson County House of Hope project. 
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